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PURPOSE OF BRIEFING 

The purpose of this briefing is to update the Intergovernmental Affairs Committee on the work of 

the Calgary Metropolitan Region Board (CMRB) from their Land Use and Servicing Committee 

(the Committee) held on 2024 July 04.  

SUPPORTING INFORMATION  

Councillor Gian-Carlo Carra represented The City of Calgary at the meeting.   

The Committee recommended approval of the population and employment projections project 
charter to the CMRB. This work will inform the update to the regional transportation model that 
will support the development of the Regional Transportation and Transit Master Plan project. It 
will also support the five-year update to the Growth and Servicing Plans for the region.  

CMRB Administration provided an update to the Committee on the CMRB’s strategic initiatives. 
The Request for Proposal for the first part of the Regional Transportation and Transit Master 
Plan is open until 2024 August 14. The grant for the Environmentally Sensitive Areas 
Dashboard Tool has been approved, and the project charter will proceed to the CMRB for 
endorsement.  

The CMRB’s Administration provided an update on CMRB drought response. Regional 
messaging developed with the Water Technical Advisory Group has been published on the 
CMRB’s social media platforms.   
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General Manager Debra Hamilton concurs with the information in this Briefing.   

 


